From: Josh Vrotsos [mailto:]Vrotsos@dividendhomes.com]
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 4:31 PM

To: VanOosten, Matthew

Cc: Molly Long

Subject: RE: 2005 Rock Street

Matt-

By way of this email, we’re requesting a continuation of our hearing next week. After speaking with a
number of councilmembers, we feel it is important to take additional time to hold office hours onsite
with the tenants of 2005 Rock Street.

The councilmembers recommended we continue working to find ways to offer relocation options for the
tenants. We plan to hold office hours onsite so our relocation team at Autotemps can listen to the
particular needs of tenants and find specific housing accommodations that are available to them. In
addition, we will be exploring ways to do more for the tenants in terms of relocation benefits based on
the feedback received from the relocation team.

Please let me know if you need any further information. We would appreciate you notifying the tenants
representatives so they’re aware of the continuation.

Best Regards,
Josh Vrotsos
Dividend Homes Inc.

Director of Acquisitions
Office- 408-762-7108

PIVIDEND





